
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please note that you may experience system 

unavailability on 22nd February and 23rd  February 

2025 between 03:00 am to 6.00 am due to scheduled 

maintenance activity. 

 

Our Internet Banking, Mobile banking , UPI , ATM and 

IMPS Services may not be available during this 

period. 

 

We regret for the inconvenience caused, if any. 

 

 


